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Dates for Diaries 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-the-year/140458 
 

Attendance 

Attendance is always given the utmost 

priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 

child and class is to have at least 96% 

attendance. 

Attendance for each class this week is: 
 

N - 93.6% 

R - 93.4% 

Yr 1 - 96.9% 

Yr 2 - 100% 

Yr 3 - 84.1% 

Yr 4 - 87% 

Yr 5 - 90.6% 

Yr 6 - 94% 

 

Congratulations to Year 2! 

Christmas Raffles 

This year we are running two raffles to 

raise money for school funds.  One of the 

raffles is for tickets to win one of our 

Great Christmas Bake Off cakes and the 

other raffle is to be in with a chance of 

winning one of our amazing hampers.  We 

have two food hampers and one toy 

hamper up for grabs.  Tickets for both 

raffles are £1 a strip.  Please send any 

money into school in a named envelope 

with the name of the raffle you are 

entering. 

St Paul’s Great Christmas Bake Off 

If you would like to enter the Bake Off then please send your creations into 

school on the morning of Friday 13th December along with £2 per entry.  We 

will then be choosing a winner who will receive a Slattery’s voucher.  Please 

be aware that the cakes will then be raffled off, so they will not be 

returned home.  We are looking forward to seeing your fabulous entries! 


